November 20, 1997

Gerhard Hirsch

S & K 2000, Inc.

One Madison Street

East Rutherford, NJ 07073

Re.: Our household move from Long Island to Bad Homburg

Dear Gerhard,

I would like to thank you for the professional and timely service both in the United
States and in Germany.

We appreciate the committed and qualified service of all your employees
involved.

We will be pleased to recommend your company at any time and will use your
service in the future.

Sincerely,

fred Reid

Frederick W. Reid
Senior Vice President
The Americas
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